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The Dog Who Saved the World
No one expected Barley to have an encounter with the Messiah. He was
homeless, hungry, and struggling to survive in first century
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Jerusalem. Most surprisingly, he was a dog. But through Barley’s eyes,
the story of a teacher from Galilee comes alive in a way we’ve never
experienced before. Barley’s story begins in the home of a
compassionate woodcarver and his wife who find Barley as an abandoned,
nearly-drowned pup. Tales of a special teacher from Galilee are
reaching their tiny village, but when life suddenly changes again for
Barley, he carries the lessons of forgiveness and love out of the
woodcarver’s home and through the dangerous roads of Roman-occupied
Judea. On the outskirts of Jerusalem, Barley meets a homeless man and
petty criminal named Samid. Together, Barley and his unlikely new
master experience fresh struggles and new revelations. Soon Barley is
swept up into the current of history, culminating in an unforgettable
encounter with the truest master of all as he bears witness to the
greatest story ever told.

The Dog Walker
A comprehensive guide for dog and puppy owners looking for safe and
reliable home remedies to the most common canine health problems-anything from fleas to arthritis. It contains an accessible wealth of
information on a full range of natural, herbal, homeopathic
nutritional supplements and at home first aid for your pet.
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If You Were a Dog
A bestselling modern classic—both poignant and funny—about a boy with
autism who sets out to solve the murder of a neighbor's dog and
discovers unexpected truths about himself and the world. Nominated as
one of America’s best-loved novels by PBS’s The Great American Read
Christopher John Francis Boone knows all the countries of the world
and their capitals and every prime number up to 7,057. He relates well
to animals but has no understanding of human emotions. He cannot stand
to be touched. And he detests the color yellow. This improbable story
of Christopher's quest to investigate the suspicious death of a
neighborhood dog makes for one of the most captivating, unusual, and
widely heralded novels in recent years.

The Dog Who Came to Stay
The seemingly disparate lives of a DEA agent, a drug lord, a call
girl, a hit man, and a priest intertwine around a nexus of the drug
trade involving the Latin American drug cartels, the American
underworld, and the U.S. government, from the rise of the Mexican drug
Federacion in the 1970s to the present day. Reprint. 17,500 first
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printing.

The Story of the Good Little Boy
We are, indeed, lucky to inhabit the world with Bette and her team.
Her impact is inspiring, and her resolve even more so because, like so
many true heroes, again and again, she willingly stepped outside of
her life and into the lives of others when it was needed the most; and
while she makes it sound easy, make no mistake, to feel, give, and
love as fully as Bette has involves extreme sacrifice. Thank you,
Bette. Betsy Banks Saul CEO Heal House Call Veterinarian Founder
Petfinder.com and 911FosterPets.com “The stories Bette Anderson shares
in –Home At Last– True Lost Dog Stories are heart-warming and
inspiring. Bette and her team combined remarkable instincts, sleuthing
skills, tenacity, and compassion to make many families whole again.
While others may have written off these pleas for help saying, ‘It’s
just a dog,’ Bette knew these were lost family members and took up
each challenge as a personal crusade. Others would have been defeated
by extreme weather conditions and downright bad odds but not this
team! There are angels among us, and Bette and her team are chief
amongst them. Having been in animal welfare work, I’ve seen and lived
stories that could harden the softest of souls. Even so, Bette’s book
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elicited more tears than this old dog should have left to shed. I know
–Home At Last–True Lost Dog Stories will inspire others to get more
involved in helping their neighbors—two and four-legged alike.” Jim
Tedford, CAWA President and CEO Society of Animal Welfare
Administrators (SAWA) “I found myself pulled into the reality of each
dog’s story in such a way that it seemed I was right there with the
people who made a difference. Feeling the angst of each situation,
followed by an uplifting resolution was heartwarming. Indeed, there
are real guardian angels amongst us, helping lost pets. It is rare to
discover individuals as dedicated as those portrayed in this book.”
Darlene Larson ASPCA Senior Director, Community Initiatives (Retired)

Where the Red Fern Grows
When his parents are not in the frontier town where he expected to
meet them, twelve-year-old Nathan sets out to find them, encountering
prospectors, Indians, outlaws, and a loyal dog along the way.

The Dog of the Marriage
When Palmer Stoat notices the black pickup truck following him on the
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highway, he fears his precious Range Rover is about to be carjacked.
But Twilly Spree, the man tailing Stoat, has vengeance, not sportutility vehicles, on his mind. Idealistic, independently wealthy and
pathologically short-tempered, Twilly has dedicated himself to saving
Florida's wilderness from runaway destruction. He favors unambiguous
political statements -- such as torching Jet-Skis or blowing up banks
-- that leave his human targets shaken but re-educated. After watching
Stoat blithely dump a trail of fast-food litter out the window, Twilly
decides to teach him a lesson. Thus, Stoat's prized Range Rover
becomes home to a horde of hungry dung beetles. Which could have been
the end to it had Twilly not discovered that Stoat is one of Florida's
cockiest and most powerful political fixers, whose latest project is
the "malling" of a pristine Gulf Coast island. Now the real Hiaasenvariety fun begins . . . Dognapping eco-terrorists, bogus big-time
hunters, a Republicans-only hooker, an infamous ex-governor who's gone
back to nature, thousands of singing toads and a Labrador retriever
greater than the sum of his Labrador parts -- these are only some of
the denizens of Carl Hiaasen's outrageously funny new novel.
Brilliantly twisted entertainment wrapped around a powerful ecological
plea, Sick Puppy gleefully lives up to its title and gives us Hiaasen
at his riotous and muckraking best. BONUS: This edition includes an
excerpt from Carl Hiaasen's Bad Monkey.
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The Curious Incident of the Dog in the Night-Time
From the beloved #1 New York Times best-selling author of If You Give
a Mouse a Cookie Max is a determined puppy with a lot to learn on his
adventure of becoming a life-changing friend and helper. Dogs are
trained to do lots of things, like open doors, turn on lights and even
help take off someone’s shoes. Max’s puppy raiser, Sam, takes him
everywhere; on the bus, to puppy kindergarten, and even to
restaurants. But it’s tough staying underneath the table when the
french fries smell so good! Discover the fun and important ways Max
earns his special yellow vest as he gets ready to help someone in need
of a true hero. "A good message excellently illustrated." (Picture
book. 4-8) - Kirkus Reviews

The Dog Who Danced
When Elizabeth, a young pre-med. student happens upon Damien, a dog
being used in laboratory research on her campus, she has no way of
knowing how drastically her life - and her beliefs - will be changed.
Without meaning to, she slowly becomes drawn into the dog's fate and
is soon torn between the love and respect she has come to feel for
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Damien and the sense of loyalty and obligation she feels for the
medical profession as well as her father and grandfather, both cardiac
surgeons. With an uncanny ability to write convincingly about life
from the point of view of a canine, Diane Jessup tells an
extraordinary story of friendship and loyalty in The Dog Who Spoke
with Gods. Few writers have ever shown the world of man's closest
friend as clearly and movingly. For anyone who has ever loved a dog
this is a must-read.

The Dog Who Would Not Smile

The Dog Who Knew Too Much
A humorous account of the author's excursions through the Maritime
Provinces in a thirty-one-foot craft that was barely seaworthy

Don't Dump the Dog
A beloved classic that captures the powerful bond between man and
man’s best friend. Billy has long dreamt of owning not one, but two,
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dogs. So when he’s finally able to save up enough money for two pups
to call his own—Old Dan and Little Ann—he’s ecstatic. It doesn’t
matter that times are tough; together they’ll roam the hills of the
Ozarks. Soon Billy and his hounds become the finest hunting team in
the valley. Stories of their great achievements spread throughout the
region, and the combination of Old Dan’s brawn, Little Ann’s brains,
and Billy’s sheer will seems unbeatable. But tragedy awaits these
determined hunters—now friends—and Billy learns that hope can grow out
of despair, and that the seeds of the future can come from the scars
of the past. Praise for Where the Red Fern Grows A Top 100 Children’s
Novel, School Library Journal's A Fuse #8 Production A Must-Read for
Kids 9 to 14, NPR Winner of Multiple State Awards Over 7 million
copies in print! “Very touching.” —The New York Times Book Review “One
of the great classics of children’s literature . . . Any child who
doesn’t get to read this beloved and powerfully emotional book has
missed out on an important piece of childhood for the last 40-plus
years.” —Common Sense Media “An exciting tale of love and adventure
you’ll never forget.” —School Library Journal “A book of unadorned
naturalness.” —Kirkus Reviews “Written with so much feeling and
sentiment that adults as well as children are drawn [in] with a
passion.” —Arizona Daily Star “It’s a story about a young boy and his
two hunting dogs and . . . I can’t even go on without getting a little
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misty.” —The Huffington Post “We tear up just thinking about it.”
—Time on the film adaptation

My Dog Skip
A moving, heartfelt true story that celebrates the way animals and
humans rescue one another . . . Baby seagulls, mischievous ferrets,
strutting peacocksin the decades that Barby Keel has run her animal
sanctuary in the English countryside, she has seen all manner of
creatures. Thousands of cats and dogs have come through her doors and,
with the aid of Barby and her dedicated staff, found loving forever
homes. But Gabby, a small terrier with solemn, terrified eyes, is like
no case Barby has ever encountered before. Gabby has spent all eight
years of her life indoors. She has no idea how to play with a toy or
chew a treat. She has never dug in the dirt or rolled happily in the
grass. Strangest of all, Gabby does not know how to bark. Barby can
tell that the little golden-haired dog is bright and curious beneath
her paralyzing fear, but coaxing out Gabby’s true spirit will be a
daunting task. Yet sometimes, a dog and a human fit together like two
puzzle pieces, and so it is with Gabby and Barby. And Barby, who
believes passionately in animals’ ability to help and heal those they
love, will find her faith in Gabby repaid just when she, and her
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sanctuary, need it most . . .

Gabby
Do you want to dump your dog because he tries to escape your yard?
Barks too much? You-know-whats in the house? Doesn’t play well with
others? Chewed up your favorite pair of shoes? You wouldn’t be the
first person asking to “return” your pet. And dog rescuer Randy Grim
has heard every reason under the sun. But before you load Fido into
the back of your car, read this book. In it, Randy addresses the
concerns of dog guardians everywhere by responding to letters that
he’s actually received. With humor, and from his vast experiences with
abandoned dogs, he reveals exactly what you can do to remain calm and
fix every bad behavior problem. (Even if it means dumping your husband
instead of the dog.)

The Dog Who Dared to Dream
Easy-to-read text invites the reader to imagine life as a dog, a cat,
a fish, a bird, and even a dinosaur.
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The Dog Who Was There
Farely Mowat's best-loved book tells the splendidly entertaining story
of his boyhood on the Canadian prairies. Mutt's pedigree was
uncertain, but his madness was indisputable. He climbed tress and
ladders, rode passenger in an open car wearing goggles and displaying
hunting skills that bordered on sheer genius. He was a marvelous dog,
worthy of an unusual boy growing up in a raw, untamed wilderness.

The Dog Who Wouldn't Be
When a famous pooch comes to Wagtail for some downtime, inn owner
Holly Miller learns that murder never rests in this all-new Paws &
Claws mystery in the New York Times bestselling series. America's
favorite dog comes to pet-friendly Wagtail for some rest and
relaxation, but Holly quickly discovers that this perfect pup is a
total scamp who takes every opportunity to run off and misbehave.
During an outdoor treasure-hunting game, the star dog and Trixie,
Holly's beloved Jack Russell terrier, stumble across a dead body.
Holly has more than murder to worry about, though, when a man shows up
after reading an article featuring Trixie in a magazine and claims
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that he is the dog's rightful owner. Holly will need to prove that she
is her pup's only parent and catch a killer to restore peace to her
pet-loving happy place.

The Complete Book of Home Remedies for Your Dog
Every child needs to have a pet. No one could argue with that. But
what happens when your pet is an owl, and your owl is terrorizing the
neighbourhood? In Farley Mowat’s exciting children’s story, a young
boy’s pet menagerie – which includes crows, magpies, gophers and a dog
– grows out of control with the addition of two cantankerous pet owls.
The story of how Wol and Weeps turn the whole town upside down is
warm, funny, and bursting with adventure and suspense.

Inside of a Dog
“A thoroughly enjoyable story of heroism and true friendship”
(Publishers Weekly, starred review), this Sunday Times top ten
bestseller is the true account of a German shepherd who was adopted by
the Royal Air Force during World War II, flying countless combat
missions and surviving everything from crash-landings to parachute
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bailouts—ultimately saving the life of his owner and dearest friend.
In the winter of 1939 in the cold snow of no-man’s-land, two loners
met and began an extraordinary journey that would turn them into
lifelong friends. One was an orphaned puppy, abandoned by his owners
as they fled Nazi forces. The other was a different kind of lost
soul—a Czech airman bound for the Royal Air Force and the country that
he would come to call home. Airman Robert Bozdech stumbled across the
tiny German shepherd—whom he named Ant—after being shot down on a
daring mission over enemy lines. Unable to desert the puppy, Robert
hid Ant inside his jacket as he escaped. In the months that followed,
the pair would save each other’s lives countless times as they flew
together with RAF Bomber Command. Finally grounded after being injured
on a flight mission, Ant refused to abandon his duty, waiting
patiently beside the runway for his master’s return from every sortie,
and refusing food and sleep until they were reunited. By the end of
the war, Robert and Ant had become true war heroes, and Ant was justly
awarded the Dickin Medal, the “Animal VC.” With beautiful vintage
black-and-white photos of Robert and Ant, The Dog Who Could Fly is a
deeply moving story of loyalty in the face of adversity and the
unshakable bond between a man and his best friend.

Bring Out the Dog
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Now a major motion picture form Warner Brothers, starring Kevin Bacon,
Diane Lane, Luke Wilson, Frankie Muniz, and "Eddie" from the TV show
Frasier (as Skip), and produced by Mark Johnson (Rain Man). In 1943 in
a sleepy town on the banks of the Yazoo River, a boy fell in love with
a puppy with a lively gait and an intellingent way of listening. The
two grew up together having the most wonderful adventures. A classic
story of a boy, a dog, and small-town America, My Dog Skip belongs on
the same shelf as The Adventures of Tom Sawyer and Russell Baker's
Growing Up. It will enchant readers of all ages for years to come.

The Dog That Would Not Bark
In this fast-paced time travel adventure into the future, a girl and
her dog set out to save the world from a deadly plague. He smells
terrible. He'll eat literally anything. And he's humanity's only hope.
When 12-year-old Georgie makes friends with an eccentric retired
scientist, she becomes the test-subject for a thrilling new
experiment: a virtual reality 3-D version of the future. At first,
it's just a game. But when a deadly virus threatens to wipe out every
pup on the planet, Georgie and her beloved (and very smelly) dog, Mr.
Mash, along with best friend Ramzy, must embark on a desperate quest
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to save the dogs-- and also all of humanity. And they have to do it
without actually leaving the room. This high-concept, astonishing new
novel from the author of Time Traveling with a Hamster takes us on an
epic adventure, and asks the question: is it really possible to alter
the future?

Walking with Peety
As an unabashed dog lover, Alexandra Horowitz is naturally curious
about what her dog thinks and what she knows. As a cognitive scientist
she is intent on understanding the minds of animals who cannot say
what they know or feel. This is a fresh look at the world of dogs -from the dog's point of view. The book introduces the reader to the
science of the dog -- their perceptual and cognitive Abilities -- and
uses that introduction to draw a picture of what it might be like to
bea dog. It answers questions no other dog book can -- such as: What
is a dog's sense of time? Does she miss me? Want friends? Know when
she's been bad? Horowitz's journey, and the insights she uncovered
from studying her own dog, Pumpernickel, allowed her to understand her
dog better, and appreciate her more through that understanding. The
reader will be able to do the same with their own dog. This is not
another dog training book. Instead, Inside of a Dogwill allow dog
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owners to look at their pets' behaviour in a different, and revealing
light, enabling them to understand their dogs and enjoy their
relationship even more.

There Is No Dog
“Kindness flourishes in an Afghan war zone, where British Royal Marine
Farthing begins rescuing the starving strays nosing their way onto his
compoundReaders will come to know and love each mutt and to admire
Farthing, whose caring doesn't end when his tour does.” —People The
remarkable true story of one man's fight to save the stray dogs of
Afghanistan. In the remote outpost of Now Zad, Afghanistan, Pen
Farthing and his troop of young Royal Marines survive frequent
engagements with the Taliban and forge links with the local community.
Appalled by the horrors of local dog fighting, Pen has no choice but
to intervene. Then one of the dogs he frees finds his way into the
Marine compound—and into Pen's heart. Soon other strays are drawn into
the sanctuary provided by the makeshift pound, including one young
mother who crawls under the compound fence carrying her newborn pups
to safety. As his tour of duty draws to an end, Pen cannot leave the
dogs of Now Zad to their fates. He begins hatching plans to help them
escape to a better life. One Dog at a Time is the gripping account of
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one man's courage and humanity, and his fight to make a difference in
the most hostile and dangerous environments, one dog at a time.

The Dog Who Could Fly
A wonderfully quirky, heart-breaking, heart-warming and thoughtprovoking story of a woman's dog who not only talks to her, he talks
to God. Recently widowed Mary Fassler has no choice except to believe
Rufus, the miniature schnauzer, who claims to speak to the Divine. The
question is: Will Mary follow the dog's advice, and leave everything
she knows and loves? Is this at the urging of God? Or is it something
else? Will Mary risk it all or ignore the urgings of her own heart?

The Dog Merchants: Inside the Big Business of Breeders, Pet
Stores, and Rescuers
What if God were a teenaged boy? In the beginning, Bob created the
heavens and the earth and the beasts of the field and the creatures of
the sea, and twenty-five million other species (including lots of cute
girls). But mostly he prefers eating junk food and leaving his dirty
clothes in a heap at the side of his bed. Every time he falls in love,
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Earth erupts in natural disasters, and it's usually Bob's beleaguered
assistant, Mr. B., who is left cleaning up the mess. So humankind is
going to be very sorry indeed that Bob ever ran into a beautiful,
completely irresistible girl called Lucy . . .

Owls in the Family
We love them with all our hearts, but do we really know where our dogs
came from? Kim Kavin, author of Little Boy Blue, reveals the complex
network behind the $11 billion-a-year business of selling dogs. A mustread for the benefit of all dogs, everywhere. In what promises to
become an Omnivore's Dilemma for dog lovers—breed devotees and
adoption advocates alike—The Dog Merchants is the first book to
explain the complex and often surprisingly similar business practices
that extend from the American Kennel Club to local shelters, from
Westminster champions to dog auctions. Without judging dog lovers of
any stripe, The Dog Merchants makes it clear that money spent among
these dog merchants has real-world effects on people and canines.
Kavin reveals how dog merchants create markets for dogs, often in
defiance of the usual rules of supply and demand. She takes an
investigative approach and meets breeders and rescuers at all levels,
shedding much-needed light on an industry that most people don't even
Page 19/31

Access PDF The Dog Who Wouldnt Be
realize is an industry. Kavin’s goal is to advance the conversation
about how all dogs are treated, from puppy mills to high-kill
shelters. She shows that a great deal can be improved by understanding
the business practices behind selling dogs of all kinds. Instead of
pitting rescue and purebred people against each other, The Dog
Merchants shows how all dog lovers can come together with one voice as
consumers, on behalf of all our beloved companions.

Home at last
This is more than a tale of mutual rescue. This is an epic story of
friendship and strength. Eric was 150 pounds overweight, depressed,
and sick. After a lifetime of failed diet attempts, and the onset of
type 2 diabetes due to his weight, Eric went to a new doctor, who
surprisingly prescribed a shelter dog. And that's when Eric met Peety:
an overweight, middle-aged, and forgotten dog who, like Eric, had seen
better days. The two adopted each other and began an incredible
journey together, forming a bond of unconditional love that forever
changed their lives. Over the next year, just by going on walks,
playing together, and eating plant-based foods, Eric lost 150 pounds,
and Peety lost 25. As a result, Eric reversed his diabetes, got off
all medication, and became happy and healthy for the first time in his
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life -- eventually reconnecting with and marrying his high school
sweetheart. WALKING WITH PEETY is for anyone ready to make a change in
his or her life, and for everyone who knows the joy, love, and hope
that dogs can bring.

The Boat Who Wouldn't Float
Amy Hempel's compassion, intensity, and illuminating observations have
made her one of the most distinctive and admired modern writers. In
three stunning books of stories, she has established a voice as unique
and recognizable as the photographs of Cindy Sherman or the
brushstrokes of Robert Motherwell. The Dog of the Marriage, Hempel's
fourth collection, is about sexual obsession, relationships gone awry,
and the unsatisfied longings of everyday life. In "Offertory," a
modern-day Scheherazade entertains and manipulates her lover with
stories of her sexual encounters with a married couple as a very young
woman. In "Reference # 388475848-5," a letter contesting a parking
ticket becomes a beautiful and unnerving statement of faith. In "Jesus
Is Waiting," a woman driving to New York sends a series of cryptically
honest postcards to an old lover. And the title story is a
heartbreaking tale about the objects and animals and unmired desires
that are left behind after death or divorce. These nine stories teem
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with wisdom, emotion, and surprising wit. Hempel explores the
intricate psychology of people falling in and out of love, trying to
locate something or someone elusive or lost. Her sentences are as
lean, original, and startling as any in contemporary fiction.

Sick Puppy
An uplifting and unforgettable story of a US Marine, his extraordinary
dog, and the road trip of a lifetime. "A beautiful, beautiful book." —
Jenna Bush Hager When US Marine Rob Kugler returns from war he had
given up not only a year of his life in service to his country, but he
had also lost a brother in the fighting as well. Lost in grief, Rob
finds solace and relief in the one thing that never fails to put a
smile on his face: his chocolate lab Bella. Exceptionally friendly,
and always with - you wouldn’t believe it - a smile on her face, Bella
is the friend Rob needs, and they spend their days exploring nature
and taking photos. But then Bella develops a limp in her front leg.
It’s cancer, and the prognosis isn’t good. Rob has a choice, either to
let Bella go now, or amputate her cancer riddled leg, and see what the
next few months would bring. For Rob, the choice is a no-brainer, and
instead of waiting at home for the cancer to spread, Rob and Bella
pack their bags and hit the road. Life is short, but the road ahead is
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long and winding, and as they criss-cross the country Rob and Bella
meet remarkable, life-changing men and women who are quick to make
friends with this incredible three-legged dog. A Dog Named Beautiful
is a book full of inspiration, hope, love, tears, and laughs. Enjoy
the journey.

The Dog That Talked to God
A moving, delightful collection of stories that celebrate the caninehuman bond. In this heart-warming work, we reunite with the lovable
rescue dog and subject of the cherished book Arthur as he settles into
his new life abroad. As we follow Arthur’s ups and downs with his
owner, author Mikael Lindnord, we also meet sixteen other rescue dogs,
each with a surprising story of how they found their forever home.
From Ecuador to America, Australia to the Yukon, and everywhere in
between, remarkable canine encounters prove that dogs really are our
best friends—and that their journeys to find love and acceptance are
as compelling as our most famed human tales. Praise for Arthur: The
Dog Who Crossed the Jungle to Find a Home by Mikael Lindnord: “[A]
miraculous tale.” —Washington Post “An incredible journey.” —Daily
Telegraph "A heroic and heartwarming story." —Forbes
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Go, Dog, Go!
Fish has a knack for inventing. His annoying neighbor, Olympia, has a
knack for messing things up. But when his latest invention leads Fish
to Liberty, a beautiful stray dog who needs a home, he and Olympia
work together to rescue her. However, a friendship that crosses racial
lines is not the norm in 1940s New Orleans. But at the Higgins
boatyard, where the boats that just might save the Allied forces
during World War II are built, the wartime workforce is integrated and
includes women and the disabled. Fish, who suffered from polio and
whose dad is away fighting in Europe, looks up to Mr. Higgins, and
he's thrilled when one of his inventions helps Mr. Higgins's engineers
unlock the mechanics of the landing crafts. Mr. Higgins inspires him
to be bold and brave. As Fish enlists the help of unexpected friends
and allies to save Liberty, he finds his perceptions of the world -of race and war, family and friendship -- transformed.

The Dog Who Wouldn't Be
A mesmerizing debut collection that reveals what it's like to be a
member of an elite special operations team, where missions take place
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behind night vision, ancient credos, and layers of secrecy. Moving
between settings at home and abroad, in vivid language that reflects
the wonder and discontent of war, Mackin draws the reader into a
series of surreal, unsettling, and deeply human episodes. Told without
a trace of bravado, and with a keen, Barry Hannah-like sense of the
absurd, Mackin manages to capture the tragedy and heroism, degradation
and exultation in the smallest details of war.

The Dog Who Spoke with Gods
When Bernie is invited to speak at a private investigator convention,
his canine companion is secretly targeted by the high-profile person
in charge, an agenda that is complicated by a missing boy and a
familiar-looking puppy.

The Power of the Dog
The national bestselling memoir of a friendship between a New England
outdoorsman and the scrawny foxhound who came to his door one snowy
day. In the midst of a blizzard, late one Christmas night in the
1950s, author Hal Borland heard a howl at the back door of his home on
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a hundred-acre farm in the Housatonic Valley of northwest Connecticut.
Resistant at first, he called around trying to find an owner whose dog
had gone missing—with no luck. Finally, with the encouragement of his
wife and haunted by memories of his childhood collie, Borland brought
some scraps of leftover steak outside. This was his introduction to
Pat, a miserable, half-starved, but deeply trusting black-and-white
foxhound mutt. Pat would soon become a member of the family,
accompanying Borland on hunts and terrorizing the local woodchuck
population—and teaching him that sometimes our most immediate
connection to the natural world is through the animals we live with. A
longtime journalist and a winner of the John Burroughs Medal for
distinguished nature writing, Borland tells the tale of the time he
shared with Pat in this touching true story that “will appeal to many
sportsmen and to all people who have ever been closely attached to a
dog” (The New York Times Book Review).

Rescue Dog Tales
Refreshing and insightful, rich with humour and brimming with life,
this is the story of Nina Shepard, dog walker extraordinaire. With the
keys to many strangers' apartments, Nina has the access, the freedom,
and the choice to cross a moral boundary, and several foyers, and
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enter into other people's lives. And so she falls in love with Daniel,
a man she has never met but whom she thinks she knows from snooping in
his apartment when she picks up his dog for walks. But both Nina and
Daniel are imposters, pretending to be what they are not. By the time
they learn who the other really is, after mishaps and mistaken
identities, deception and lost dogs, it's too late. They've learned
too much about themselves and will never be the same again.

Liberty (Dogs of World War II)
Liesa is a bright and spirited little girl who enjoys helping her mom
around the house. Her most favorite thing to do with her mom is go on
walks around the neighborhood. When she meets a new friend, a happy
little dog, she's soon plunged into a world of curiosity. Will her new
friend ever bark?

Raising a Hero
Justine Meade takes a cross-country journey to find her lost dog, and
discover herself.
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A Dog Named Beautiful
Whether by foot, boat, car, or unicycle, P. D. Eastman's lovable dogs
demonstrate the many ways one can travel in this condensed, board-book
version perfect for babies and toddlers.

One Dog at a Time
First published in 1957, this is one of those classic dog books that
everyone who ever read it remembers. Much as they remember the great
Canadian novelist Farley Mowat - for his wry humor, his marvelous use
of language (his father was a librarian), his passion for animals in
all forms and the outdoors in all its glory, and his seemingly endless
series of misadventures.

The Dog Who Knew Too Much
FROM THE INTERNATIONAL BESTSELLING AUTHOR SUN-MI HWANG This is the
story of a dog named Scraggly. Born an outsider because of her
distinctive appearance, she spends most of her days in the sun-filled
yard of her owner's house. Scraggly has dreams and aspirations just
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like the rest of us. But each winter, dark clouds descend and Scraggly
is faced with challenges that she must overcome. Through the clouds
and even beyond the gates of her owner's yard lies the possibility of
friendship, motherhood and happiness - they are for the taking if
Scraggly can just hold on to them, bring them home and build the life
she so desperately desires. The Dog Who Dared to Dream is a wise tale
of the relationship between dog and man, as well as a celebration of a
life lived with courage. Translated into English for the first time,
it is a classic from Sun-mi Hwang, the international bestselling
author.

Page 29/31

Access PDF The Dog Who Wouldnt Be
Read More About The Dog Who Wouldnt Be
Arts & Photography
Biographies & Memoirs
Business & Money
Children's Books
Christian Books & Bibles
Comics & Graphic Novels
Computers & Technology
Cookbooks, Food & Wine
Crafts, Hobbies & Home
Education & Teaching
Engineering & Transportation
Health, Fitness & Dieting
History
Humor & Entertainment
Law
LGBTQ+ Books
Literature & Fiction
Medical Books
Mystery, Thriller & Suspense
Parenting & Relationships
Page 30/31

Access PDF The Dog Who Wouldnt Be
Politics & Social Sciences
Reference
Religion & Spirituality
Romance
Science & Math
Science Fiction & Fantasy
Self-Help
Sports & Outdoors
Teen & Young Adult
Test Preparation
Travel

Page 31/31

Copyright : juchitandezaragoza.gob.mx

